THE SHOSHONE-PAIUTE TRIBES

OF THE DUCK VALLEY INDIAN RESERVATION
P.O. Box 219 Owyhee, NV 89832
(208) 759-3100
wwiy.shopaitribes.org

November 22, 2010

Jann Eckman, Interim Executive Director
Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority e
851 SW Sixth Avenue, Suite 300 NOV 2 4 2010
Portland, OR 97204-1339 -

Dear Ms, Eckman,

I am writing on behalf of the Shoshone-Paiute Tribes regarding CBFWA coordination
funding for the remainder of FY2010. Our Finance Department has indicated that the
Tribes are on track to exceed our $13,000 budget allocation for time and travel expenses
related to participation in regional coordination activities for FY2010.

I would like to request and additional $4,000 in funding for the Tribes in order for us to
continue to participate in regional coordination meetings, CBFWA meetings and
activities through the remainder of FY2010.

Please contact Carol Perugini if you require any additional information. She can be

reached at (208) 759-3246 or perugini.carol{@ishopai.org.

Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Robert Bear, Business Council Chairman
Shoshone-Paiute Tribes
Duck Valley Indian Reservation



